PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET
P.O BOX 8699
PHILADELPHIA. PA 19101

(215) 841-4502
JOHN S KEMPER

VICEPRESIDENT
ENGINEERING AND RESEARCH

Mr. Walter R. Butler, Director Docket No. 50-352
BWR Project Directorate #4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

o VAR 25 198F
SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station Unit 1

Preservice Inspection

REFERENCE: Letter, J. S. Kemper to W. R. Butler,
dated October 22, 1985

FILE: GOVT 1-1 (NRC)
Dear Mr. Butler:

As we committed in the reference letter, we are pleased to prcvide
the following information in response to NUREG-0991, Confirmatory Issue
#12 (Sections 5.2.4.3 and 6.6.3).

The Commercial Service Date for the Limerick Generating Station
Unit | has been established as February 1, 1986 and is reported
herein, pursuant to the requirements of ASME Section XI, IWA-6000.
This completes our response to Confirmatory Issue #12.

Should additional information be required, please do not hesitate
to contact us.

Sincerely,
- «9‘ J "\";:-/“,
10103 85033352
86033 Apock PDR
E
DLS/cb/02268607

See Attached Service List

Copy to: T. E., Murley, Regional Administrator, NRC Region I
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